Dawn Huntlex

From: Henry Brown <hbrowné@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 10:52 AM

To: House Municipal Government and Housing Committee
Subject: Bills H5798 andH5799

Hello,

I just want to say | strongly support the passage of these two bills, and in the bigger picture | support all legislation that
will ease the housing crisis. Both H5798 and H5799 are a small step in the right direction.

Any bill that will up-zone every neighborhood, again - every neighborhood - including my own is a good bill, Please help
this city grow and prosper along with the people who live here.

| only have one vote in any election but | will use that vote and voice to support any and all laegislators who support this
city through re-zoning and expanding access to all people in Providence.

Best,

Henry



